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Southland Royalty Company

November 15, 1979

Mr. R. L. Stamets

New Mexico Department of Energy and Minerals
P. O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

RE: Approval of non~-standard
proration unit

Dear Sir:

On June 8, 1979 Southland Royalty Campany requested a non-standard proration
unit for the Pictured Cliffs portion of the Reese Mesa #2A. The well is located
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in the W/2 of Section 11, T32N, R8W, San Juan County, New Mexico containing 200.91

acres. The non-standard unit was caused by U.S.G.S. corrections in the survey.

All offset operators were provided with a copy by certified mail of this

application.
Yours truly,
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Curtis C. Parsons
District Engineer
CCP/ke

cc: Al Kendrick
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